
 

 

Jnauaray 29, 2019 

 

 
Ms. Shaikha Al Zayani  
Director of Listening & Issuers Affairs  
Bahrain Bourse 
Bahrain Financial Harbour 
P.O. Box 3203, Manama,  
Kingdom of Bahrain  
 

 

Al Dur Power & Water Company closes $1.3 billion refinancing 

 

Dear Ms. Al Zayani,  

Regarding the news article published on Bahrain News Agency and local newspapers 

on 28-29 January 2019 titled “Al Dur Power & Water company closes USD1.3bn 

refinancing facility“, we would like to confirm that Bank ABC took part in this 

transaction. But Bank ABC has not made any statements on this subject. 

 

Thanks and Regards,  

 

 

 

 

Abdulla Naneesh 

Group Head of Corporate Communications  

https://www.bna.bh/en/ConstitutionalCourttoconsiderConstitutionalCase1/AlDurPowerWaterCompanycloses1.3billionrefinancing.aspx?cms=q8FmFJgiscL2fwIzON1%2BDtlI7vE%2Fg8DLOkMct0xs3qI%3D
https://www.bna.bh/en/ConstitutionalCourttoconsiderConstitutionalCase1/AlDurPowerWaterCompanycloses1.3billionrefinancing.aspx?cms=q8FmFJgiscL2fwIzON1%2BDtlI7vE%2Fg8DLOkMct0xs3qI%3D

